
Students, spouses of students, and/or parents of students required to obtain a verification of non-filing from the 
Internal Revenue Service (IRS) can submit the following statement below as a replacement if they are unable to obtain 
documentation from the IRS. Each person must complete a separate statement as needed.

Student ID# 					   

Student Name: 														           
		  First		            		  Middle				    Last

Verification of Non-Filing Statement 
2023-2024 

STUDENT ID #:    

Document available in alternative formats to individuals with disabilities by 
contacting  651.350.3008 or AccessResources@saintpaul.edu. Saint Paul College is 

an Equal Opportunity employer and educator and a member of Minnesota State.     
4/20/23

Check the box below for who is completing this statement.
Each person must complete a separate statement as needed.

(ex. If student is dependent and has two parents included on the FAFSA who need the non-filing 
statement, each parent must complete and sign a seperate statement.)

I am the:		  c Student			   c Spouse of Student

			   c Parent 1 of Student		  c Parent 2 of Student   	

I certify that I 									          (print full name) 

have attempted to obtain a Verification of Non-Filing from the Internal Revenue Service or other tax 
authorities and was unable to obtain the required documentation. I have not filed a 2021 Federal 
Income Tax Return and am not required to file a 2021 Federal Income Tax Return.

Signature: 							         	 Date: 			          


